
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

LYNNWOOD LEARNING CENTRE NEWSLETTER 
 Summer 2019 

 
KINDERGARTEN & PRESCHOOL GRADUATION 2019

 
 
Our Kindergarten and Preschoolers during their graduation ceremony at our indoor activity area (Gym). 
We are extremely proud of their progress and accomplishments this school year. 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
Summer is here and a new season of excitement is about to unfold. We have lots of fun activities 
planned to ensure that everyone has an awesome summer! Field trips and outdoor activities are 
scheduled in addition to a variety of daily activities that will make a well-rounded summer for your 
child. 
SUNSCREEN  
As warmer days are approaching, we are also in our full sunscreen mode. It is very important to protect 
your child’s skin from the hot sun. Please apply sunscreen before bringing your child to daycare in the 
morning. We will re-apply in the afternoon before going outside. Sunscreen will not be shared with other 
children.  
   
 

   

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

RED & WHITE SHIRT DAY FOR CANADA DAY 
In the spirit of celebrating Canada Day, we ask children to come to daycare on the last Friday of June 
in their red or white shirt to cultivate a sense of nationality. As young citizens, the theme, “Oh 
Canada, My Canada” will be of focus for children’s exploration about anything and everything 
Canadian. From maple leaves, beavers, hockey, gandola, camping, Mounties of Canada, aboriginal, 
poutine etc. to a singing contest of the national anthem, draw and tell and a quiz show. We sure don’t 
want to miss anything, eh? 
 
ENRICHMENT PROGRAMS.  
As communicated before, we have added a new enrichment program, dance movement class. The 
instructors from Jumping Jelly are teaching children fun dance moves and getting the children moving! 
The classes like all our other enrichment programs are once a week and all included. 
 

  
 
During the summer there are so many fun activities to do, and our teachers are busy planning a fun 
learning program! To make time for these activities we will put on hold our enrichments programs for 
the months of July and August. The dance movement enrichment program will resume in September. 
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"Hoy es Jueves…" 
PRESCHOOL 1 & 2 SPANISH CLASS 

 
Every Thursdays, a 3o-minutes 
session in learning Spanish with 
Ms. Angela Valencia is on-going.  
 
Children started learning to 
count and use simple phrases to 
communicate like 
 
"Como estas" (How are you?); 
"Buenos dias" (Good morning); 
"Mu bien" (Very good); 
"Gracia" (Thank you) and a lot 
more!   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Week 1-2. July will be welcomed alongside celebration of the Calgary Stampede. For the 
younger children (Nursery to Preschool 1), we will let them experience an indoor Stampede Parade 
while they dress up in their Western costume. They will learn more about farm animals, western 
themed dances and games. The older children (Preschoolers 2 and BAS) will have an extension of 
their learnings about water, sand and park with their first summer field trip at the Prairie Wind Park. 
The second week highlights another Lynnwood Learning Centre family bonding time with a simple 

post-Stampede Breakfast. Yahoo!  
 
                     Week 3-5. Summer kick-off is scheduled for a fun day of Cha-cha and Zumba followed     
                  by the BAS children to show off some of their ``Magic Tricks`` to the younger ones in 
                 the third week of July at our deck. The second field trip of the summer will be to the 
Calgary Zoo (BAS and Preschool 2). On the same day as the Zoo Field Trip the younger  
children will have their own unique zoo experience as we introduce to them zoo  
animals. They will come to daycare with their Safari Dress-Up (Khakis and white shirts etc.)  
as we walk through an outdoor make-shift zoo at the park/playground. We will read 
stories at the park as well as let children tell about their favorite hero/book  
character. While the weather is getting hotter, children will learn more about 
volcano, archeology in the sand, Hawaii themed activities.    
 
Week 6-9. We are so happy to share that one of our parents who teaches gymnastics                
volunteered to share her talent for a free gymnastic class every Friday in the whole 
                        month of August starting from our Toddlers to Preschoolers.  
                        Children will also transported back to the years of their grandma’s  
                        and grandpa’s with our 60’s to 80’s Disco Dress-Down Day and Funny Hair Day.  
M                     To applying the concepts of lights and sounds while having fun learning is the focus of               
said                  the activity. We don’t want the kids to miss any of the summer memorable moments                        
                        That is why we are also giving them a chance to know about photography and 
scrapbooking. 
CHARITY EVENT 2019 
We are exceedingly proud and thankful  
to all parents, staff and families who in one 
way and another have contributed to the success 
of this year’s fund raising event for a daycare 
in Jamaica. 
 

PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION 
As the school year has come to end and our children keep growing, we are excited to welcome 
summer. However, during the summer time the daycare is already preparing for the upcoming school 
year. If you are interested in enrolling your child in our preschool program (Rainbow Room) 
registration is now open. Please do not hesitate to stop by at the office.  
 

Centre Closure Date: 
July 2nd for Canada Day 
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SUMMER ACTIVITIES 


